State School Heads to Meet

Administrators for the State-Operated Schools will meet in Anchorage, April 27 and 28 to attend a Special Education Symposium according to Merle M. Armstrong, Director.

This meeting is part of a developmental plan to extend and improve Special Services in rural remote areas and on-base schools.

Local persons who will contribute expertise include: Mr. Roy Fay, Director of Special Services; Mrs. Marie Tveit, Coordinator of Special Education, Elementary; and Mr. James W. Coates, Director of Psychological Services.

Dr. Charles White and Dr. Robert Hage from the Department of Education, University of Alaska will carry the balance of the Symposium as well as Mr. Earl B. Andersen, Special Education Consultant for the State Department of Education.